Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Education Management System
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1. Who is the Director of Education at the Council? 
Answer: The Strategic Director of Childrens Services post is currently vacant. The relevant Director with the particular remit for Education is the Director of Learning and Inclusion, Paul Tinsley.
2. How many staff are employed to support the education management system in the Council? 
There are five people in the team who spend approximately 75% - 80% of their time on this system
3. Names and job title of the system owner 
Carl Skidmore, City Information Officer
4. How much does the Council pay annually in support and maintenance for the education management system? Where there is more than one system, please break this down by system

5. What is the length of the contract with the supplier(s)? 
6. Expiry Date of this contract(s)? 
In respect of Qs 4-6, this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

All contract awards are available through the authority’s Transparency Directory which can be located at the following link:

http://directory.leicester.gov.uk/transparency-directory/?p=3&theme=&dataset=&month=&year=&frequencyPublished=&q=contracts

The information is on the ICT contract log – Supplier Capita – Children’s records and education management solution 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

